
COVID-19 
Examine the difference in 
experiences of the COVID-19 
pandemic between people with 
and without disabilities

To Participate in this research, 
you must be 18 years old or older

To find out more about this study, 
please contact:
Dr. Connie Sung (csung@msu.edu); 
Dr. Marisa Fisher (fishermh@msu.edu)

education.msu.edu/cepse

If you are interested in helping 
out, please take 15-20 minutes 
to complete the survey below:
https://msu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe
/form/SV_88QMXbf6WvdZIUt

ß Or scan this QR Code to 
access the survey

You will be asked about the 
COVID-19 pandemic and its 
effect on aspects of your daily 
life and employment status and 
stress and well-being

https://msu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_88QMXbf6WvdZIUt

